
  

 

 
 
 

RidgeTech Automation Inc. Expands Into New Office Space: 
 
On behalf of RidgeTech Automation Inc., we are very pleased to announce that due to our rapid 
growth over the past year and a half, we are moving to a larger location.  As of August 1, 2015, 
we will be operating out of 250 Royal Oak Road in Cambridge, Ontario, Canada.  The building is 
home to a very well-known and well-respected multi-trade industrial contractor, Trade-Mark 
Industrial, which purchased the facility last year.  We have leased 3,000 sq. ft. of office space 
and are thrilled with both the building and the location.  The space is exactly what we were 
looking for, and the location keeps us close to Highways 401 and 8, thus making it easily 
accessible for customers and employees. 
 
We are also very excited about the incredible history that this facility brings with it.  Many 
people in the automation industry will recognize that 250 Royal Oak Road was once the home of 
ATS Automation.  Several members of our team have worked in this building over the years on 
various projects, and there is a sense of pride among them to be bringing a small part of that 
automation history back to the building. 
 
We would like to extend a very special “thank you” to our clients for their support over the past 
year.  We truly do appreciate your trust in us and we will continue to work hard to provide top-
quality control system solutions.  This move will enable us to continue to grow our team and 
provide even more services in the future. 
 
We encourage everyone to stop by after August 1 to tour the new office and meet our team. If 
anyone has any questions, please feel free to contact any member of the RidgeTech team.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Wood 
President 
RidgeTech Automation Inc. 


